Dear Valued Visitors,

We hope this message finds you well. As we strive to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for
everyone, we are pleased to share our updated sanitation guidelines:

Updated Sanitation Guidelines

All visitors are required to wear masks in common areas.

Hand sanitizing stations are available at all entry and exit points.
Regularly sanitized surfaces will be maintained throughout the facility.
Social distancing of at least 6 feet is recommended.

Temperature checks will be conducted upon entry.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. Together, we can ensure a safe environment
for everyone.

Sincerely,
Your Organization Name



